

Listen the monologue about the report text below and complete the blanks using the right answer!



Jaguar is a type of large cat belonging to the genus Panthera. This animal is..... after the tiger and lion, and is also in the Western Hemisphere. This animal northern Mexico, across Central America to Paraguay, northern and southern Argentina.

The jaguar is a that has an extraordinarily so that even a turtle's shell is so strong that 'it' can penetrate it in They live by preying on deer, tapirs, dogs, foxes and also aquatic animals such as fish, even large anaconda snakes can become their prey.

..... have a body size of around 1.1 - 1.9 meters or the equivalent of 6 times the body length of the cats we usually encounter around us. The jaguar's age range is, its body weight is around with nimble and agile movements. The power it has is according to the native American language (Indian language), namely jaguar which means he who finishes off prey in just one jump.



Read the following text above and answer some questions related to the text!

1. What does the text above explain about? (1 point)
2. In which countries are jaguars distributed? (1 point)
3. What are their prey in the jungle? (1 point)
4. How long the body size of jaguars? (1 point)
5. How many times does it take a jaguar to finish off its prey? (1 point)

Answer:

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.

